Sophia Cassam

From: Deborah Olliff <deb.olliff@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:35 PM

To: Comp Plan Update

Subject: Big No!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I’'m not a fan of this proposed change in the DH plan. We moved here because it is small, quiet, and rural. This area can’t
support a lot of development. It will lead to traffic, accidents, crime and who knows what else. Eastsound is close
enough for the things suggested. Please don’t approve this!

Deborah Olliff
Deer Harbor Resident

Sent from my iPad



